NAN JUL TR I

ONPARIC *

EB - 2012 - 0226
EB -2012 - 0227 ' B
July 11, 2012

Ontario Energy Board

Union Gas

To Whom It May Concern Without Malice:

I thank Zora Crnojacki of the Ontario Energy Board secretary for the prompt reply call of July 11, 2012.

I am a land owner of which this pipeline travels through from north to south for several thousand feet here
in Gorham Township. I am content with the company’s effort to compensate me for the construction phase
to be carried out. However, for the last fifty years the use, abuse and wanton disregard for me and my
efforts to control all people from discarding, burning vehicles and generally using my property for their
convenience and to my family being charged for being illegally on public property by police and being told
by the gas company personnel that they are in control of the land.

I also discover that the gas company pays the township for the use of my land. The township in turn taxes
me for that land and I have not received a cent for the use of this land and for all my efforts to control
people from using that land so, being retired I cannot finance the operation of a pipeline and want to be
compensated for the use of my land for the last fifty years and a use formula for the future as well as
assistance to control others from trespassing. The situation as it is now stops. I want to receive satisfactory
compensation for all these matters. At present, I have no other issues and will co-operate for the successful
transition and operation of this endeavour.

Hoping this will suffice respectfully submitted,

Ronald Feden.





